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September 2020 

A note from our Principal 
Ana Candelaria 

Welcome to the 2020-2021 school year! I must begin by giving a big, 

“Thank You,” to all our Vista del Futuro Charter School parents, 

teachers, and especially students for a very successful first month of 

Remote Instruction.  

We are currently beautifying our school as we anxiously await your 

return. The school is being deep cleaned and sanitized for everyone’s 

safety and will be opening the week of August 24, 2020. The school is 

also going through a much-needed paint make-over. Each classroom 

now has accent walls and the hallways are brighter than ever! 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to us. 

I cannot wait to meet each and every one of you! 

 

Yours in education, 
 
Mrs. Ana Candelaria 
Principal 
Vista del Futuro Charter School 

 

A note from our 
Assistant 
Principal 

Julie D. Contreras 

First and foremost, WELCOME 
to the 2020-2021 school year. 
We have started off quite 
different from prior school years, 
but please know that everything 
we are currently doing is for the 
safety of our Vista families, 
teachers, and staff.  

During this unprecedented time, 
the administration team, along 
with the Vista teachers are here 
to support you in any way we 
can. You are not alone in this 
new venture, and we WILL get 
through this together. Do not 
hesitate to reach out to myself or 
your teachers for guidance and 
assistance with any concern you 
may have. 

We look forward to our new 
normal, and the day we can all 
safely be face-to-face in our 
building – doing what we do best 
- getting our learn on! 
#VistaVipers #VistaStrong 

“…’Thank You’ to all our Vista del Futuro Charter 
School parents, teachers, and especially students 
for a very successful first month of Remote 
Learning." 

 

  



 

…in other news 
Pre-K3 and Pre-K4 Dates to Remember 

 

Vista del Futuro is proud to announce that we have 
been approved by TEA to have our Pre-K3 & Pre-
K4 classes fully funded. To find out if your child is 
eligible for free public Pre-K3 or Pre-K4 visit 
tea.texas.gov and type in “General Prekindergarten 
FAQ.” If you do not qualify for the free public 
classes, there is a small fee to have your child 
enrolled. Keep in mind your child must be 3 by 
September 01, 2020. If you have any questions, 
please call 915-855-8143. 

Our Pre-K3 & Pre-K4 students are full time, starting 
their day at 7:45am and ending it at 1:45pm. All 
students attend physical education class, music 
class, Spanish class, and follow a rigorous early 
childhood education curriculum.   

Vista del Futuro also has an onsite afterschool 
daycare that students my utilize for ten dollars a 
day. 

 

 

August 28     Progress Reports 

September 07     Labor Day Holiday 

September 13     Grandparents’ Day 

September 18     End of 1st Six Weeks 

September 25     Early Dismissal 

September 25     Parent/Teacher Conferences,       
Report Cards issued 

 

Technical 
Difficulties 

If you are currently experiencing technical difficulties with the laptop issued to 
you by Vista, please call the front desk so we can assess the situation. It is of 
the upmost importance to alert your child’s teacher of the issue so 
accommodations can be made until we are able to rectify the situation.  

Communication is key, without it, teachers do not know what is happening on 
the other side of the computer.  

 


